Celebrate your child’s birthday in a fun and unique way! Sign up to have your child select and
donate a book to our Setauket Elementary School library in honor of his/her birthday.

Once a month, the PTA sets up a “Birthday Bookstore” in the cafeteria, displaying a variety of
books selected by our school librarian and pre-purchased by the PTA. Participating students will
visit the Birthday Bookstore during their birthday manth (or half birthday) and choose one book
to donate to the library. The book is then sent to the library where a personalized bookplate
sticker is placed inside the book to memorialize the birthday! Once the bookplate is inserted, your
child will be notified and he/she will have the honor to be the first to check out the Birthday Book
from the library.

The Birthday Book will become a part of the Setauket School library and will be available to all
students for many years to come, thanks to the generosity of your family!

COST IS $15.00 PER CHILD. SCAN QR CODE TO REGISTER ONLINE

Birthday Bookstore Dates:

October 6, 2023 February 2
November 3 March 1
December 1 April 5
January 5, 2024 May 3

Please email Barbie Chen barbie.tam@amail.com with any

questions,




